
 

Summer Term 2 Week 3 

                                                                        Dear All,  
 
 
                                                                    I would like to start by saying  
                                                                 congratulations to our new Y5 (soon to be  
                                                             Y6!) Head Boy, Dean and Head Girl, Leah. A  
                                                    huge thank you to the 40+ of you in Y5 who  
                applied to be prefect or Head Boy/Head Girl and I would like to announce  
                that in addition to Dean and Leah, I have also appointed 6 prefects:    
                Royne, Samuel, Joel, Shalom, Naomi B and Esther. More information 
about their role and the projects they are a part of will be shared with you all in the 
Autumn term. 
 
This week as part of our collective worship, the entire school took part in 
'Spirituality day'. The aim of the day was to give children the opportunity to develop 
their spiritual selves through questioning, discussion, prayer/meditation by creating 
an Art and DT project - based around 'Windows, doors and mirrors'. Windows are 
an opportunity to look out on the world in awe and wonder; mirrors give us the 
chance to look inwards, considering the big questions of life; and doors give us the 
opportunity to respond, to do something creative to express our own thoughts and 
convictions.  Evidence for a healthy spirituality can be recognised in three ways: 
 
 A sense of awe and wonder; 
 Care for nature and living things; 
 Wanting to love and to be loved by people. 
We encourage you to talk these things through with your  
children and why not try to get in touch with your own  
spirituality. 
 
 
Have a restful weekend and I will see you on Monday, 
 
God bless, 
 
Miss Sophie Newman 
 
Head of School 
                   



Vandome Cycles are offering to fix your bikes for free!  

Outside Barking town hall from 10AM - 4PM 

Learn to ride sessions 

Cycle hub - Barking Riverside 

Thursdays 3PM - 7PM 

Saturdays 9AM - 5PM 

To Book, Visit www.vancomecycles.co.uk or  

Email: info@vandomecycles.co.uk 

Overall attendance at 

the school for the     

academic year:    

94.55% 

Summer Holidays 

The last day of term is: 

 

Thursday 22nd July 2021 

@ 1:30PM  

 

Please arrive promptly to collect your child at 

1:30PM. Smarties will run as normal for 

Breakfast, but there will be NO smarties               

afterschool.  

SCHOOL PHOTOS:  

Please make sure you return the school photos back by  

Thursday 1st July 2021.  

They can be ordered either online or through the school. 

If Photo’s are returned later than the 1st, you will have to order them yourself. 



 

Well done to the following children who have 

been nominated as the stars of the week  

ending: 

 25/06/2021 

 

RK - Amelia and Desire 

RR - Gold and Kaleb 

 

 

Y1 BLUE - Deandre and Gabriel 

Y1 PURPLE - Steve and Ishaan 

 

 

Y2 BLUE - Amelia and Elisa 

Y2 PURPLE - Camille and Hayan 

 

 

Y3 BLUE - Jada and Divine 

Y3 PURPLE - Joyce and Jean-pierre 

 

 

Y4 BLUE - Tami and Faizan 

Y4 PURPLE - Bethany and Jamila 

 

 

Y5 BLUE - Naomi B and Kyron 

Y5 PURPLE - Victoria and Jeremy 

 

 

Y6 BLUE - Shevaun and Athan 

Y6 PURPLE - Amara and Sarah 

EYFS Presentation cup  

Nicolaas A - Nursery 

EYFS Progress cup 

Parth - Nursery 

KS1 Presentation cup 

Alex - Year 1 

KS1 Progress cup 

Ara - Year 1 

KS2 Progress cup 

Haider - Year 3 

KS2 Presentation cup 

Gideon - Year 5 

Achievement Awards 



Well done to: 

Olohi - Year 2 

Kaushal - Year 3 

Divine - Year 3 

Jumaymah - Year 3 

Kaamilah - Year 3 

Chizaram - Year 3 

Chimzy - Year 3 

Tiago - Year 3 

Aarav - Year 3 

Jada - Year 3 

Harshini - Year 3 

For being awarded with 5 Postcards and been given the chance to choose a 

book of their choice!  










